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The latest Ofsted report

for our Sleepover Club is 
available on our website.

We would like to clarify our approach to 
monitoring pupils who appear unwell 

during the school day. School staff will not 
be taking pupils' temperatures with a 

thermometer. Instead, if a child seems unwell
 and feels hot to touch (e.g., on their 

forehead, back, or chest), we will contact 
parents/carers to inform them of our concerns.
If we believe your child is too unwell to remain 

in school, we will ask that they be collected. 
As always, our priority is the health and 

well-being of all pupils, and we 
appreciate your support.



Weekly
Key Dates
6th March - World Book Day

10-14th March - British Science Week

17-21st March - Careers Week

14-25th April - Easter Holiday

28th April - INSET day

29th April - Pupils return to

school.

5th May - Bank holiday.

7th May - Post 19 Transition Day

26-30th May - Half Term.

2nd June - Pupils return to school.

Please check Evidence for

Learning to see what  your

child has been up to this

week. Instructions on how to

access this are in the back

of the home school diaries. 


